

Next week, our whole school ethos theme will be:

We think about everyone's right to learn.

Dear Parents,

We have come to the end of our first full week after the summer break. The children have already started to settle in well - adjusting to the new routines with smiling faces and I am really enjoying getting to know the new Transition.

On Wednesday the children were very excited when we had a Rockstars times table day and dressed up. We have put the username and password into their reading record so they can use this at home.

Over the last couple of days, we have talked and written about our holidays, looked at place value and sorting, worked on what tallying means, had a Games and RE lesson. We have also been learning and chanting our ten times tables. I think every member of Transition will sleep well this weekend...including the teachers! I am really pleased that the children have made such a positive start to the school year, so please do tell them how grown up they have been.

Homework:

It will be on Seesaw each Friday.

Any problems please email me.

Reading:

Reading books are being sent home on Friday. We will follow the same routine that we followed in Kindergarten. Please see me if unsure of this.

Spelling Tests:

Next week, the children will have their first spelling test. Please go over these before Monday. Remember try fun ways to learn these and do them out of order..

On Monday they will have the next set to learn. Thank You for your support and Good Luck!

I hope your child has enjoyed their lovely new classroom and their first experience of Transition this week.

Please email me at <u>c.falconer@froebelian.co.uk</u> or contact me before or after school, if you have any questions or queries. I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes

Cheryl Falconer & Claire Bell -The Transition Team

Calendar Dates -

September	
Weds 20	Transition Hook Day

